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New leadership for Boys and Girls Club of Atchison
(KAIR)--New leadership is on the job at the Boys and Girls Club of Atchison.

That follows the resignation of Executive Director Sean Crittendon, who cites his
other roles of community involvement, as well as growth of his personal business,
as reasons for his decision. In email correspondence with MSC News, Crittendon
said due to those commitments, he is “unable to manage the day-to-day
operations as necessary.”
Crittendon, whose resignation was effective January 4, had been at the helm of
the program for nearly five years, and will serve on the Boys and Girls Club
Board.
Taking the reins as executive director is Jasmine Smith. Crittendon, in email
correspondence with MSC News, called Smith his assistant, and said he trained
her to take over the position.

A social media post from the Boys and Girls Club of Atchison said Crittendon’s
years of leadership and passion for youth success “has set a strong foundation for
what the club is today.”
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